
 

 

 

 

 

WEEKLY DIARY 

13 May Monday 
Scholastic individual assessments, 
grade 3 – 6 
Extra murals start 
Outreach: Collection of non-
perishable food 13 – 24 May 

14 May Tuesday 
Scholastic individual assessments, 
grade 3 – 6 
2nd Hand Uniform shop open 7:30. 

15 May Wednesday 
Scholastic individual assessments, 
grade 3 – 6. 
Parent support group: 08:00-09:00 
PTA meeting: 18:00 

16 May Thursday 
Scholastic individual assessments 
grade 3-6. 

17 May Friday 
Scholastic individual assessments 
grade 3-6. 
 

 

 
 

Extra-murals start 
this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIAL 
SCHOLASTIC TESTING 

Assessments started last week and will continue until the 17th May. 

Please note that therapies will be interrupted during this time. 

Children who wear reading glasses must remember to bring them; 

children who are on medication should continue to receive their correct 

daily dosage.  

 

GENERAL 
EXTRA-MURALS 

All afternoon activities commence this week. Please note that it is of 

paramount importance that children are collected after their activity 

and not left unsupervised. Although our security guard is on gate duty, 

he is employed to guard the premises and not to supervise or care for 

children. It is therefore a matter of security that children are 

collected timeously each day. The extra-mural timetable has been 

posted to the d6 for your convenience.  Please contact Joanne Harrison 

should you need to make Aftercare arrangements: 082 336 8768. 

 

Extra-mural activities/sports that are unable to proceed due to 

inclement weather will be supervised by the relevant teacher/coach 

until the scheduled end of the activity. Parents should fetch their child 

at the usual time that the activity would end.   

 

Should a sports match be cancelled, an Alert will be placed on the d6 

Communicator. Children should then be fetched at the end of the school 

day. 

 

OUTREACH 

This term there will be 3 outreach initiatives that we would love all 

members of the Crossroads community to participate in. They are: 

 

• Collection of non-perishable foodstuffs 13 – 24 May 

Tinned goods, soup and stock powders, rice, pasta and oil are 

examples of what we are hoping to receive. All goods will be 

donated to a worthy cause, be it a school feeding scheme, a soup 

kitchen or a home for underprivileged children. 

 

• Collection of blankets and jackets 3 – 7 June 

New or previously-loved items in a good condition will be most 
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welcome. All items will be distributed to those less privileged 

than ourselves. 

 

• Pyjama Day 7 August 

Children and staff are encouraged to come to school in their 

pyjamas and slippers. We are asking for a donation of R10.00 or 

more. All money collected will be handed over to CHOC – the 

Childhood Cancer Foundation. 

 

Children will receive points for their houses (Mars, Pluto or Venus). 

These points go towards the final spirit cup awarded to the winning 

house at the end of the year.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. Last term, the Valentine’s 

chocolates were distributed to the elderly and the books we collected 

were handed over to Tsepho Themba Disability Centre. 

 

HOUSE POINTS collected for outreach and the gala as of the end of 

term one: 

                                   MARS            PLUTO           VENUS 

Interhouse Gala            154                150                221 

Valentines chocolates    64                  67                   71 

Outreach books            138                 191                 129 

 

CEA INFORMATION 

During this term, starting next week, we are going to explore the 

Building Blocks for Making Meaning of an Experience and the Tools for 

Understanding Feelings within the learning experience.   

Each block and tool will be explained weekly, as well as relevant ways 

that parents can use them at home. 

 
For more information regarding the CEA Blocks and Tools,  please look on 

the D6, “Resources” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



WEEKLY REMINDERS 

 

 

 

 

 

Uniform Shop  

The 2nd Hand Uniform Shop is open on the first Tuesday morning of every month, 

from 07:15 to 08:15. Please contact Linda van der Lingen lindavdl@gmail.com 083 956 
0256 for more information. 
 

SAVE THE DATE: Annual Golf Day. Tuesday 30 July, Randpark Golf Course 

 

Bread Tags 

Please send Bread Tags to the office for collection. 200 kg of tags buys one 

wheelchair.  

 

My School Card  

We thank all parents and staff for using their MySchool Cards. We are happy to 

inform you that we raised R5290.12 in March. Please remember to continue to use 

your cards at supporting shops so that funds can be generated for the school.   

 

Cartridge Recycling  

Cartridge recycling is a sustainable way to reduce your community’s carbon footprint. 

In association with the MySchool project we collect empty printer cartridges on an 

ongoing basis for recycling. Please bring all used cartridges to the office and help 

raise funds for our school. 
 

 

 

 

King David Victory Park High School will 

be hosting an Open Day on Thursday 23 

May.   

 

Please note that booking is essential. 

Reply to vpmarketing@sabje.co.za 
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